
 

From: Derrick Leahy <   >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:24 PM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Temporary CAO Position 

  

Hello. 

  

I viewed the council meeting from June 2, 2020, and I wanted to raise a concern that I have. 

  

There was a recommendation from the organization performing the service delivery review to 
extend the temporary CAO position to the end of this calendar year.  That recommendation 
was not followed, and instead a motion was passed that would extend the temporary position 
by three months, and to begin searching for a replacement immediately.  Also the terms of the 
contract in the motion were very specific. 

  

Seeing that the service delivery review will be completed soon, I'm not sure why council 
decided to press forward with finding a replacement instead of accepting the 
recommendation.  In my opinion, I think waiting a little longer to determine a complete plan 
with the help of the service delivery review would have been better. 

  

Thank you, 

Derrick. 
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